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From the Desk of the CEO: 
 

Happy Holidays to you and your loved ones from all of us at the RMI Corporate Office. 

 

2015 has been an especially busy and concerning year for many of us. 

It seems that security is on the forefront of the minds in America and around the world. It is 

with great honor and dignity that I am able to work alongside of each of you, the dedicated 

employees of RMI International, Inc. 

 

As this year draws to a close, we want to thank you all for helping make RMI one of the 

most popular Security Companies in America.   

 

It is important to remember that we wouldn’t be where we are today without the support of 

each of you.  Your loyalty, dedication and hard work are what help us stand out above the 

rest. 

 

During this upcoming holiday season, please keep in mind that you are part of a security 

company that provides a special service in America, one that we have passion for.  This is 

what we do!!  We secure, we protect, we stand guard, and we facilitate for our clients’ 

security needs all throughout America and make them feel safe!! 

 

We look forward to serving with you for many years to come and wish you and your family 

a very healthy, Merry Christmas and a Happy and Prosperous New Year! 

 

God Bless You, 

 
Rick and Lupe Rodriguez 
RMI INTERNATIONAL, INC. 

Founders 

Promotion 
 
Thomas L. Foley:   
RMI wishes to 
Congratulate 
Thomas Foley on 
his promotion to 
the AK-RMI Site 
Security Manager for the 
Coshocton, Mansfield and 
Zanesville, OH plants. 
 
Tom was born in 1981, in Brooklyn, 
NY, and moved to Ohio, in 2002.  He 
worked as an IT Security Manager 
and gained a lot of insight on the 
importance of Security as a whole 
in this position. 
 
In 2011, Tom joined RMI as a 
security officer and after a short 
time he was promoted to security 
supervisor.   
 
Tom welcomed the challenges that 
come with being a site security 
supervisor and also enjoyed every 
aspect of the job and the terrific 
staff he has worked with.   
 

See Promotion,  P2 
 

Maintaining Security Awareness 
 
Most, if not all of you, are aware that terrorists recently made another assault on Paris.  
They hit soft targets such as a restaurant, theater, arena, etc., - venues that many of us visit 
on a regular basis. 
 
As security professionals, we have the mindset of being vigilant and security conscious 
while on duty, but does this carry over into our personal lives, especially in this day and age 
we live in?   
 
During this holiday season, and beyond, our government is urging its citizens to remember 
the following: 

See Awareness, P2 

 



 

 

 

 

In Memoriam: 
 
RMI mourns the loss of a fine man, husband, father, grandfather 
and security officer, Dick Lee Durham. 
 
Mr. Durham started with RMI, in July of 2003, and worked as a 
security officer at the American Honda account in Troy, Ohio, 
for over 12 years. Dick always came to work with a friendly and 
somewhat mischievous smile on his face. 
 
After graduating from Western High School, in Russiaville Indiana, Dick enlisted in the US Navy 
and proudly served his country for many years. 
 
Dick enjoyed spending time with his wife, children and grandchildren. He also enjoyed watching 
High school, NCAA and NBA Basketball.  
 
Dick owned a country-western boot store for many years and enjoyed the country-western style. 
Dick loved to help people any way he could and always came to work with an attitude of 
excellence. 
 
Jonathan Jewell 
RMI-AHM Security Supervisor 
Troy, OH 
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Promotion                                                                      

 

In late August of this year, Tom was then promoted to the Site Security Manager position and 
manages the security operations for the AK-RMI Coshocton, Mansfield, and Zanesville plants. 
 
Tom is married to Tina, his best friend, and they have three beautiful children: Alysa (12), 
Thomas (9), and Vincent (8).  They also have 2 angel babies: Bozena and Baby Foley.  
 
In his off time, Tom likes to coach his kids in youth sports such as soccer and football. When 
not coaching, Tom enjoys golf, basketball, and fun activities with his children. 
 

 

Safety Corner: Fall & 

Winter Hazards 
 

The elements, reduction of natural 

light and other concerns can make 

this time of year particularly 

hazardous regarding slips, trips and 

falls.   

 

Therefore, it is important to keep the 

following in mind: 

 

 Watch your step.  Rain, 

snow, ice and other 

conditions can make 

walkways, parking lots and 

other foot traffic areas 

slippery.   

 Stay alert for others who 

may be distracted and/or 

having difficulty seeing you 

and take precautions as 

necessary. 

 Monitor for lighting 

problems and have a back-

up source of light, such as a 

flashlight, available as 

required. 

If a hazardous situation is 

discovered, note it, report it and help 

guard against a mishap, as best as 

possible, until the problem is 

corrected. 
  
Sincerely, 
 

Shahar Gaash 

Vice President of Operations 

 
 

“When you lose site of the customer, you’ve lost your vision for the future.” 
 

Rick Rodriguez 
RMI International, Inc., CEO and Founder 

 
 

Awareness                                                                                                                Continued from P1 

 
 Be aware of your surroundings when out in the public such as while shopping at a 

mall and when in parking lots, while at the theater or out for a night on the town. 
 

 Just like on the job, if you see something suspicious, say something.  Report any 
security concerns to your local law enforcement.  It is better to be safe than sorry. 

Verizon Wireless Discount Offer 
 

RMI wishes to remind any and all employees who use Verizon as their personal wireless service 
provider that they can benefit from the same discount RMI enjoys.   
 

According to Roxanne Boynton, RMI currently benefits from a 17% discount and Verizon will 
extend this to current RMI employees who register.   
 
Contact your supervisor for more information 


